
BLD Services, LLC Contract 30254 

Submitted 8.2.2024 

ALL DIGGING REPAIRS ARE COMPLETE ON THIS CONTRACT 

***Water leak recently discovered on Miro St.***  

Will discuss with SWBNO/Stantec the path forward for the Miro St area regarding this new water leak 
since the area is essentially complete and restored.   

Restoration On Going next 2 weeks  

6200 Miro St. – Complete work in area  

3200 Calhoun St. – Complete work in area   

Working on S Tonti blocks restoration on-going   

C&M plans to saw cut 3600 Calhoun and proceed with restoration beginning Monday 8/4/24.  

 


